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02/10/2018 
 
 
 
Dear Parents  
 
 
In order to maintain up to date information on our school website as requested by 
Government could you please complete the following questionnaire. 
 
Can your child; 
 
 

Name of Child  
 

 Yes No 

1 Swim competently, confidently and proficiently over a distance of 
25 metres 

  

2 Use a range of strokes effectively  
 

 

3 Perform safe self-rescue in different water-based situations  
 

 

  
 
Please return this letter to the school office by Friday 28th September 2018. 
 
Many thanks for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs D T Worrall 
Headteacher  

mailto:admin@newdelaval.northumberland.sch.uk
http://www.blythnewdelavalfirst.northumberland.sch.uk/

